
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
COVID-19  - ANY CHILD WITH SYMPTOMS MUST SAY OFF SCHOOL AND GET A PCR TEST.   IF THAT IS POSITIVE, 
SCHOOL MUST BE INFORMED IMMEDIATELY AND THE CHILD MUST SELF-ISOLATE FOR 10 DAYS. 
 

 
Remember, Fit Friday continues tomorrow and every Friday thereafter for all classes. 
 
 

 
ROALD DAHL DAY 

 
On Monday 13 September we will be celebrating Roald Dahl Day by adding something yellow to 
our school uniform as yellow was his favourite colour.  This can be anything from yellow socks to a 
yellow t-shirt or a yellow ribbon in a girl’s hair.  Please don’t feel pressured to go out and buy 
something new for this day.  All classes will participate in a variety of activities with a Roald Dahl 
theme during the day, please discuss these with your child and share with them your favourite Roald 
Dahl story - is it  Charlie and the Chocolate Factory? Fantastic Mr Fox? The Enormous Crocodile?  
 

BREAKFAST CLUB                                                                                                                                                                                              

PLEASE NOTE:  Due to PHA Guidelines and continuing with our class bubbles, pupils are unable to attend Breakfast 

Club without having already confirmed their days attending, with payment having been made to the school office, 

on a Friday for the following week.                                                                                                                                                         

*Pupils CANNOT arrive to breakfast club ANY morning without the school’s prior knowledge.* 

Please remind your child that he/she MUST stay in their class bubble throughout Breakfast Club. 

Breakfast Club Booking slips and correct money MUST arrive in school each Friday morning, so we can confirm numbers 

attending the following week.   

Breakfast Club supervisors WILL NOT collect any money and a register will be maintained for Contact, Track and Trace 

purposes. (WE ARE UNABLE TO GIVE ANY CHANGE – SO PLEASE ENSURE MONIES ARE CORRECT). 

Pupils should bring a colouring in book, doodle book, reading book or similar to keep busy once they have eaten their 

Breakfast. 

SCHOOL DINNERS 
Reminder that Dinner money MUST be brought into school on a Monday morning for that incoming week 
It is very important that the correct money (CASH ONLY) is put in a separate envelope or separate money pouch for all 
their monies, with the child’s name and the days that they require dinner, written clearly on the front of the envelope.  
(WE ARE UNABLE TO GIVE ANY CHANGE – SO PLEASE ENSURE MONIES ARE CORRECT) 
 
EACH SIBLING MUST BRING THEIR OWN CORRECT DINNER MONEY INTO THEIR OWN CLASS TEACHER, so she is fully 
aware of who is having dinners on what day.   
 
 
EUROPEAN LANGUAGE DAY 
On Thursday 23 September we will celebrate European Language Day by dressing up and doing 
some Spanish activities. Please wear something ‘European’ on the 23 September. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
Ballyclare Mini Rugby 
All boys & girls in P1-P7 are welcome to attend - Give ruby a try.   IRFU qualified coaches. 
Season commences on Saturday 4 September at 9am 
For more information please contact Neil Reynolds on 07909 006462 or minirugby@ballyclarefc.co.uk 
Ballynure Presbyterian Church – Join us at BB! 
Registration for Anchor Boys (P1-P4) in Ballynure Presbyterian Church car park on Monday 13 September  
from 6.30-7.30pm. 
Registration for Junior Boys (P5-P7) in Ballynure Presbyterian Church car park on Monday 20 September  
from 6.30-7.30pm. 
Come along for fun and games. All Covid restrictions adhered to. 
1st Ballynure Scout Group 
The group will meet every Tuesday in Ballynure Methodist Church from 14 September, 6.30-7pm. They are taking members 
for Beavers age 6-8 years, Cubs 8-11 years and Scouts 11-14 years. 
Registration took place on Tuesday 7 September, so for more information email Ballynurescouts@outlook.com 
 

The school has no means of endorsing the activities or events in Community News. 
Parents are advised to ensure any activity is appropriate for their child. 

 
E Doherty  
Principal                                    
 

SCHOOL MEALS MENU 

Monday 13 – Friday 17 September  
For further information on allergenic ingredients, please contact the school 

 
 

 
 
 
. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Breakfast Club Booking Slip          September 2021 
 
 
Pupil’s Name ________________________________________________  Class ____________________________________ 
 
 

Please indicate which days your child is attending Breakfast Club. 
£2.50 per pupil, per day. 

 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

     

 
 
Please note that this booking slip, MUST be completed each Friday and returned to your child’s class teacher, along with the 
correct money, so we are aware in advance how many children are attending Breakfast Club the following week. 
Breakfast Club MUST be booked and paid for in advance of any pupil attending. 

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  
 

Sausages, 
Garden Peas, 

Chips  
or  

Baked Potatoes 
&  

Fresh Fruit  
and  

Yoghurt 

 
Chicken Curry 

and Boiled Rice, 
Naan Bread  

and  
Carrot Sticks 

& 
Chocolate 
Brownie  

with  
Fresh Fruit 

 

 
Oven Baked 

Breaded Whiting, 
Baked Beans 

 and  
Mashed Potatoes 

With  
Wheaten Bread  

or  
Wholemeal Bread 

& 
Fresh Fruit and 

Yoghurt 

 
Roast Gammon 

with Gravy, 
Cabbage and 

Carrot,  
Mashed and 

Oven Dry Roast 
Potatoes 

&  
Milk Pudding 

and  
Tinned Fruit 

 

 
Lasagne, 

Sweetcorn, 
Tossed Salad 

and  
Crusty Bread 

&  
Apple Sponge 
and Custard 
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